
 
 

  
  

   
  

 
  

 

  
  

 
 

 

   
 

  
  

 
 

   
  

   
   

  
  
  
 

2024-2025 School Year 

Dear Lobo Families, 

We are excited to start the 2024-2025 school year. We look forward to having everyone back. 
The first day of school is August 1st, school starts at 9:15 am. We will have our Teacher Meet 
and Greet for students on July 31st from 1:00- 3:00 p.m. Please come by and meet your child’s 
new teacher(s). Moving into the new year, we will continue to have devices for every student, 
both elementary and middle school students will have Chrome books. All devices will be handed 
out within the first month of school, please be on the lookout for more information about this 
distribution. As we return to school, please remember, school starts at 9:15 am. We have two 
release times, elementary dismisses at 3:35 pm and middle school dismisses at 4:15 pm. 
Wednesdays is always an hour early with elementary releasing at 2:35 and middle school at 3:15 
pm. 

Students who want to join sports will need a current physical in order to participate. We are a 
uniform school. Students are required to be in the appropriate dress code, unless it is a “free 
dress” day. Announcements will be made when it is free dress. Grades: 3rd -5th Tops: Maroon or 
white collared shirts Bottoms: Navy blue pants, shorts, skorts, jumpers or skirts. Shorts, skorts, 
jumpers and skirts must be longer than the length of the longest finger when arms are straight at 
the student’s sides. Grades: 6th -8th Tops: Maroon, white or black collared shirts Bottoms: Navy 
blue or Khaki pants, shorts, skirts, or jumpers. Shorts, skorts, jumpers and skirts must be longer 
than the length of the longest finger when arms are straight at the student’s sides. Jeans and 
leggings are not allowed. 

This year students will only be allowed to use clear backpacks. If you need a clear back pack, 
you can get one at the Teacher Meet & Greet on July 31st. 

Please continue to check our website, Facebook and parent link messages for any updates 
throughout the school year. If you have any questions or need further assistance, you can always 
call the front office at 908- 3900 or email the school. 

Respectfully, 
Mrs. Stanbrook 
Principal 


